
PALMER JOHNSON
1808 KATELYN STREET
KENNETT, MO 63857

573-344-0014 (CELL)

KNBY
Newport, Arkansas

Since the purchase of the radio stations of Newport Broadcasting, I have been working on 
the the transmitter facilities of KNBY. It has been determined that the transmitter and 
associated equipment need to be repaired and or replaced due to vandalism, stolen 
copper needs to be replaced, and ATU components need to be repaired and replaced, in 
order to be able to return the station to reliable operation. Therefore, permission to be 
silent is requested. 

Palmer Johnson, 
Contract Engineer for Bobby D. Caldwell Revocable Trust
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